
Harvest Festival 
Thank you for your contribution for our Harvest  
Collection so far. We set the challenge for every 
child to bring in one item so, together, we had a 
huge contribution from Team Cloverfields. We 

 really appreciate your kindness and know the foods 
banks will too.  

Congratulations 

 Congratulations go to Miss Thompson who is expecting a 
baby in the Spring! We are over the moon for her. We are 
currently recruiting for a temporary replacement as she is 

planning to return to school in the future. We will  
obviously keep you up to date with this when we can. I 

want to reassure you that we will be taking our time to get 
the right cover who will become part of our team whilst 

they are here. 

Mental Health 
Supporting children with their mental health is  

Important to us, therefore all learning teams at  

Humberston Cloverfields have received training 

from CompassGo on how to do this effectively. Half 

an hour on a Wednesday afternoon has also been 

identified as a time where children will participate in 

activities to support their mental health. This is 

known as Mid-Week Me Time.  

Flu Vaccinations 
This is a reminder that flu vaccinations will be  

happening in school for children on the 4th and 11th    
October.  

Parents Evening 
We will be holding Parent’s Evenings so you can 

discuss how your child has settled and the progress 
they are making. 

These will be on the following dates between 
3:30pm and 6pm. 

Foundation Stage, Year 5 and 6 - Monday 17th Oc-
tober 

Year 1 and 2 – Tuesday 18th October 

Year 3 and 4 – Wednesday 19th October 
 

Information will go out next week regarding booking 
an appointment. 

Uniform 
Thank you for ensuring the children have returned to 

school this term with the correct uniform and are smartly 
dressed. Please can parents label all children's jumpers 
and PE kit in a permanent marker so we can ensure they 

don’t get lost. Each class has a black permanent pen. 
Please ask if you want your child’s name writing in their 

jumper.  

 

 

 
 

Facebook 
Please like and share our  

Facebook page to keep up to 
date with in school activities. 

Snacks 
We are aware that children can struggle to concentrate if 
they are hungry. If your child is in KS2 and you want to 

send them with a healthy snack such as fruit, raisins or a 
cereal bar to eat at playtime, then we will encourage them 

to eat it while sat outside at playtime. 

The children in KS1 are already provided with fruit 
through a government funded scheme and those in  

Foundation Stage have milk daily. 
HM Queen Elizabeth II 

Like the rest of the country, Humberston  
Cloverfields Academy was saddened to learn about 

the death of HM Queen Elizabeth II. This is  
obviously a significant event in our history, and we 
were extremely proud of how the children showed 
an impeccable level of respect in assemblies and  

discussions we have had.  


